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| strongly urge the city council reject the proposal to return these streets to two streets. The only thing | see happening
with a change to two way is more accidents. There currently is more than enough problems with inattentive drivers
(texting, phone use, and just not watching what they are doing) to have traffic running both ways. In addition | have not
seen anything that supports the change. What is the change supposed to do? What would the change cost in the way of
new signage, traffic lights, street markings, etc.? Again | urge the council to reject this proposal.
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